
Per the below screenshot from Fidelity, CHET deductions will discontinue following the 
check date of 1/29.  Core-CT will automatically end-date the CHET deductions at the 
conclusion of the 1/29 payroll cycle.  Employees who wish to continue making 
contributions to the CHET program may do so via their bank account.  More information 
will be sent to employees from Fidelity regarding how to setup the automatic bank 
account contributions ASAP. 

 
  
 


